
Hello City of Portland: 
  
I am a longtime resident of the Argay Neighborhood of Portland Oregon. 
My parents bought a home located at 14415 NE Fremont Court back 1979. 
My parents lived in this house since and are now passed away. I lived in this house from 1980-
1985 and again from 2001 to present. 
  
I like the way our neighborhood is now. Now at age 60, I intend to live out the rest of may life 
here at this home. 
  
As such, I respectfully urge the City of Portland to do the following......... 
For all vacant and or undeveloped land zoned R3, rezone it to be R5 or R7 single family 
residential.  Also the parcels  of........... 
287, 288, 289 near SE corner of NE 122nd Ave and NE Sandy Blvd rezoned to R5 or R7.  
688 along NE 148th Ave north of I84 rezoned to R5 or R7.  
  
Your acceptance of my request will be appreciated. 
  
Sincerely 
Richard Woo 
14415 NE Fremont Court 
Portland Oregon 97230 
Richard Woo <blessing1954@msn.com> 


